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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 10:22 AM
To: 'Davis, Phyllis'
Subject: RE: 160220-WS Interest Person's Request

Good Morning Ms. Davis, 
 
Per your request, we have added OPC/Kelly and OPC/Christensen to the mailing list as interested 
persons in Docket 160220-WS. Please note that this contact information is public record and will be 
available on internet 
searches.  If you have any changes or wish to have your information removed, you should forward 
those requests to clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
As an interested person you will receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action 
orders, final orders, and notices of Commission conferences via e-mail.  If you are interested in 
receiving documents other than those mentioned above, for example, procedural orders, please 
contact staff counsel for instructions on becoming a party of record.  The phone number for our 
General Counsel's Office is 850-413-6199. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our office at (850) 413-6770. 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
From: Davis, Phyllis [mailto:DAVIS.PHYLLIS@leg.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 10:04 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 160220-WS Interest Person's Request 
 
Good morning: I would like to request that the  Office of Public Counsel, attention: J.R. Kelly, Public Counsel 
and Patricia Christensen, Associate Public Counsel, be listed as interested persons in the following docket: 
 
160220-WS OCT 11 2016 PROG MOD B.1.(a) 
COMPANY: South Sumter Utility Company, L.L.C. (WS972) 
OPR-ENG 
OCR-AFD, 
ECO 
S/C-GCL 
Application for original water and wastewater certificates in Sumter County, by South Sumter 
Utility Company, LLC. 
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Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices,  FAW notices, all recommendations, and 
final orders issued by the Commission to kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us and christensen.patty@leg.state.fl.us.  
 
If you have additional questions please contact me at 850-488-9330. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Phyllis W. Philip-Guide 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 W. Madison Street, Rm. 812 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-1400  
850-488-9330 
 
 
 
 




